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TWO EMPLOYEES FAILED TO DISCLOSE A POTENTIAL CONFLICT 

OF INTEREST 

Activity Date: March 24, 2025 

Date Posted: April 7, 2025 

Case Number: 25-0020-I 

  Web Summary: OIG-WS-2025-326 

 

Two employees violated Amtrak policies by not disclosing a potential conflict of 

interest when they were assigned to a Technical Evaluation Committee for an 

infrastructure assessment program. While participating on the committee, both 

employees failed to disclose that a family member worked for one of the companies 

they were evaluating. One employee resigned and is not eligible for rehire, while the 

other received a final warning disciplinary letter.   

 

 

 

 

 


